
Reps. Paul Hodes and Carol Shea-Porter:
Thank You for Creating New Opportunities for New Hampshire 

Small Business.

Representatives Paul Hodes and Carol Shea-Porter are looking out for New
Hampshire small business.  They just voted for the American Clean Energy and

Security Act, which will bring us clean, American-made energy — and help companies
like mine hire more workers. By jump-starting a clean energy economy, this legislation will
create demand for steel for wind turbines, energy efficient windows for new construction,
and thousands of other products made in America – including my company’s energy
efficient lighting systems, designed and built for schools, municipalities and businesses
here in New Hampshire.

The American Clean Energy and Security Act:

“Paul Hodes and 
Carol Shea-Porter’s 

vote for the American
Clean Energy and

Security Act means 
jobs for 

New Hampshire.”
— Jim Grady, 

LighTec
Merrimack, New Hampshire
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